

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Liberty Memorial Central Middle School:: May 2019



Greetings to the Liberty Memorial Central Middle **School Community!**

The construction project team wanted to take this opportunity to reach out and say **THANK YOU** for your patience while we make some major updates to your school. We think it will be well worth it.

Please take a minute to read through the following newsletter so that you are informed with the latest updates and safety information for the summer months.

We hope you have a great end of the year and look forward to seeing you back in August!



SAFETY UPDATE

PLEASE READ!

Please refrain from entering any construction spaces over the summer.

Liberty Memorial Central Middle School will be **CLOSED** for the summer months. Please do not enter school property while construction is taking place.

We appreciate your cooperation as we work to safely enhance your school!









Summer 2019 Information

The safety and wellbeing of students, staff, and the community is of the utmost importance to our team. For this reason, Liberty Memorial Central Middle School campus will be closed during the summer months. Please be sure to respect all safety signage and construction areas.

During this summer renovation, we will be working on every floor of the building doing updates to classrooms and common spaces. These improvements include extensive Library/Media Center renovations, flooring and paint refreshing, and technology updates in classrooms and corridors. We understand that everyone is anxious to see the finished product, but request that all staff, students, and parents refrain from entering the school grounds while construction is underway.

We greatly appreciate your patience while we make these updates over the summer break!







